


For over two years, the District with SCOFE’s Fiscal Advisor continues to provide
inaccurate budget data, consistently claiming to be on the vetge of fiscal insolvency
and yet here we are two years later with the largest reserve fund in Sac City histoty.

SCOE clearly lacks the expertise to provide the fiscal oversight our District so sorely



